
 
2022 TOKYO OPEN GOALBALL TOURNAMENT 

 
It is our pleasure to invite you to the First Tokyo Open Goalball Tournament for 

National Teams in Tokyo, JAPAN. The event will take place from April 1st -3rd , 

2022. This invitation is open to male and female National teams.   

The 2022 IBSA Goalball World Championships being just around the corner, 

our tournament will provide an ideal preparation for that highlight. In order to 

obtain the highest possible level in our competition, priority will be given to 

teams that are best ranked. We will organize a competition comprising 3 male 

national teams and 3 female national teams. 

 
Tournament 

We will organize a tournament including both men and women in April 2022.  

The playing-system depends on how many participating teams there will be and 

will be announced after the final entry-deadline. 

 

▪Schedule 

30th - 31st March Arrival and official training 

31st March coaches’ meeting 

1st - 3rd April Tournament 

4th April  Departure 

 

 

Accommodation 

Participants will be staying at Saitama Grand Hotel Honjo which is located 15 

minutes by car from Honjo Silk Dome where the competition will take place. 

Lunch will be provided at Honjo Silk Dome, whereas dinner will be served at the 

hotel.  

 

 

Dining 

That fee includes accommodation, breakfast, lunch and dinner throughout the 

duration of the tournament (from March 30th dinner to April 4th breakfast). Any 



extra night will be charged 7,300JPY (only breakfast is included) per person and 

night and no meals will be covered by the Organising Committee outside those 

dates. The payment of both the installment and the registration fee by bank 

transfer will make your participation binding. 

If you have any special needs for food, please note that at your team account. 

 

Transportation 

We will transport you between the Narita and Haneda International Airport, the 

hotel and the venue by bus. 

 

Entry Package Fees 

120,000JPY (Japanese Yen) per person. 

If you wish to stay the hotel more than 5 nights (30th March-3rdApril), you will have 

to pay 7,300JPY (single room or twin room) per person per night (only breakfast 

is included). 

 

Timetable 

January 1st, 2022: Last date to make the first entry for the tournament. 

Teams can express their interest in taking part in our tournament not later than 

1st of January 2022 by paying a first installment of 20,000JPY per person and by 

sending the completed  

« first entry form » to : kyoichi_ichikawa@jgba.or.jp / tomomi_togai@jgba.or.jp 

 

 

February 15th , 2022: Last date to make the final entry for the tournament.  

After that deadline, we will ask for the payment of the remaining registration fee 

which is calculated as follows : 100,000 per person.  

 

For planning purposes, the payments of the total amount has to be received in 

our bank account by March 1st 2022 at the latest. Further information about the 

tournament such as a detailed schedule and information regarding 

transportation will be shared with participating teams once registration has been 

completed. 

The Organising Committee is very much looking forward to receiving your 

expressions of interest!  



Please feel free to get back to us at 

 

for further questions or clarifications.  

 

Kind regards, 

On behalf of the Organising Committee 

 

 kyoiti_ichkawa@jgba.or.jp / tomomi_togai@jgba.or.jp 


